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Happy New Year from everyone at East Ayton Primary School 

Autumn Term Achievement Award winners 

Many congratulations to our Achievement Award winners for the Autumn Term. 

These are the children chosen by class teachers for last term: 

 

Nursery – Gabriel Marks, Lily Burnett 

Class R – Joey Hall, Olivia Eyre, Max Turner 

Class 1 – Harry Floater, Phoebe Atkinson 

Class 2 - Henry Nobel, Chloe Waite 

Class 3 – William Dobson, Emily Morrell 

Class 4 – Freddie Grimwood, Alfie Pearson 

Class 5 – Nabeel Firfirey, Olivia Parkin 

Class 6 – Alfie Carr, Hannah Hughes 

 

Very well done to all these children, we are very proud of them. 

 

Reading Reminders  

A reminder that all of our children have a reading log which they should take 

home with their reading book. We would like parents, or other family members 

who listen to them read, to write down in the log when and what they have read. 

Any additional comments on the child’s reading can be very useful for class 

teachers. Our younger children should be doing a small amount of reading 

practise every night, our older children should be listened to whilst they read at 

least three times a week. 

 

Friends of East Ayton 

The first Friends meeting for this term will take place on Friday 17th January at 

2.45 in the hall. We would be very pleased to welcome any parents who would 

like to support school with ideas for events, fundraising, community engagement 

etc. 

 

 


